Dear Parents and Guardians,

Halloween Party/Trunk or Treat:

Are you ready to have a **spooktacular** time at our first Trunk and Treat PTA event. We are just three days away from our first PTA Trunk or Treat event and we hope you all can join us to make this event a success!

We do not want our co-presidents/chairs to turn into pumpkins at the strike of 2:00 PM, please consider donating some of your time and volunteer for this event. Please sign-up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e44ada622a5fd0-ptahalloween.

Please ensure that all payments for admission and contest entries are turned into classroom teachers with a completed form by Thursday, October 28th. You are able to make payments via cash, checks payable to "Fairview South PTA" or https://fairviewsouth.memberhub.com/store.

If anyone has any questions or concerns then please reach out to Kejal Shah at dkejal@gmail.com.

PTA Equity Webinar:

The PTA Equity Webinar is tonight, Wednesday, October 27th! There is still time to register for this FREE event here: https://forms.gle/yGocWjWKhRjcGND48

You do not need to be a PTA member to sign up - it is open to all in our school community. You will receive the Zoom link via email before the webinar begins.

Misc.

We would like to thank those of you who participated in the stress-free fundraiser at **Lou Malnati's** last Tuesday!

If you have any questions, please contact us at our new email address: pta@fairview72.com

Sincerely, Fairview South PTA